
 

 
 

16th May 2023 
Dear Parents, 

 
The Breck Foundation – Parent Workshop 

 
Next week in school, the children will be taking part in e-safety workshops in class, led by The 
Breck Foundation. The Breck Foundation are a charity who were set up by Lorin, the mother of 
Breck. Through age appropriate work, they teach children about the safety needed when 
participating in games online. We are aware that many of our children enjoy playing games online, 
and we are also aware that many of them communicate with others while doing so. Therefore, we 
feel that this was an important workshop to hold in school for all our children.  
 
We are also delighted that The Breck Foundation will be holding an online session for parents too, 
and would encourage you to attend this, as we are sure you will find this session extremely useful.  
 
This will be on Wednesday 24th May at 6pm. 
 
The session will take place on Zoom, and the details for joining the meeting are below:  
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82499452583?pwd=S1pybXQwOStHMkU0VHlWTVdKUnhMQT09 

Meeting ID: 824 9945 2583      Passcode: 068064 

 
Please also find attached information from The Breck Foundation about their visit to school. 
 
We hope to see many of you there.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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